
Dear Ms. Ann: 
Thank you for the invitation to serve on your editorial board. I am interested.  Please accept my 
apologies for the delayed reply; your email had landed in my Spam/Junk folder due to security 
parameters of our institution.  Diabetes and related disorders is in alignment with my research 
and teaching interests. Furthermore, I was recently published in the CDC's MMWR which has 
gained national attention and program implementation. 
Attached, please find my abbreviated CV and Bio in PDF along with the requested photograph. 
 
I look forward to learning more about this invitation and your Journal publication. If you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Respectfully, 
  
  
Dr. B. Michael Nayeri, FABMP, DAIPM 
Clinical Associate Professor 
University of Arizona, College of Medicine 
Geriatrics, General Internal Medicine and Palliative Medicine 
Adjunct Professor, MEZ College of Public Health 
Scientific Member, HBRN 
  
AHSC  
1501 N. Campbell, Ste. 7401 
Tucson, AZ 85724-5027 
Phone: (520) 626-5800     Alt: (602) 364-0868 
bnayeri@medadmin.arizona.edu 
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